
From: Donna Williams
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: DP&L case #: 16-395
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2016 10:30:30 AM

Dear Citizens of Dayton,
 
A few years ago, the City of Great Falls, MT, lost a boatload of money investing in a new
coal-fired plant. We’ll be paying for that boondoggle for years to come. Don’t make the
same mistake we did. Use any and every alternative to fossil fuels available.
 
Sincerely,
 
Donna Williams
2916 Second Ave N
Great Falls, MT 59401
dwilliamshome@charter.net
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